Georgetown Summer School 2015 Events & Activities

Events and Activities Sponsored by Georgetown Summer School

- Summer School Orientation on July 5th.
 Meet other summer students, participate in small group activities, take a campus tour, and hear from university representatives.
- International Student Orientation on July
 5th. Meet with our Assistant Dean of International Student and Scholar Services to learn about important policies pertaining to summer study in the U.S. as well as some tips on adjusting to the D.C. way of life.
- **D.C. Scavenger Hunt.** Travel the surrounding neighborhoods using clues to find local landmarks and get to know the area.
- Smithsonian Excursions. Join other summer students and travel together to a Smithsonian location, such as the National Zoo, the Air and Space Museum, or any of the many museums and galleries.
- Walking Monument Tours. Embark on an evening walking tour of select monuments, like the Washington Monument, the World War II memorial, and the Vietnam Veterans Memorial.

Stay informed of summer student life by following us on Facebook and Twitter!

Recommended Events and Activities in Washington, D.C.

- Georgetown Outdoor Education Activities. Students will have the opportunity to sign up for activities facilitated by Georgetown Outdoor Education, like kayaking on the Potomac and beginner rock climbing. Students may sign up online and pay a small fee to join these activities.
- Thing to Do D.C. Events and Activities. Georgetown Summer School partners with Things to Do D.C., a local organization that hosts events and activities throughout the city. Students may sign up online for any number of events, like formal embassy galas and evening trips into the city. Students will learn how to sign up for events at the Summer School Orientation.
- Weekly Recommended Activities.
 Georgetown Summer School sends weekly emails to students highlighting local events and activities that may be of interest to students. Festivals, concerts, outdoor movies, and other special events happen regularly throughout the summer, and we will keep students informed of it all!

